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Missing Gun Leads To Search
(KAIR)--A handgun is missing in Atchison County, and authorities are searching
for whoever might be responsible for the theft.

According to Sheriff Jack Laurie, the 9mm pistol was stolen sometime between
August 31 and September 9.

The owner, who reported the theft Monday, told authorities the gun was taken
from his vehicle.

The loss is estimated at around $350.

Investigators have not yet determined any suspects, and anyone with information
related to the theft is urged to contact the Atchison County Sheriff's Office.
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